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https://www.cumberland.gov.uk/schools-and-education/free-school-meals-and-clothing-vouchers
https://www.cumberland.gov.uk/schools-and-education/free-school-meals-and-clothing-vouchers
https://www.cumberland.gov.uk/schools-and-education/free-school-meals-and-clothing-vouchers
https://emsonline.cumbria.gov.uk/CitizenPortal_LIVE


 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.victoriajunior.cumbria.sch.uk/downloadfile/8435864
http://www.victoriajunior.cumbria.sch.uk/downloadfile/8435901
mailto:admin@victoria-inf-workington.cumbria.sch.uk
mailto:admin@victoria-inf-workington.cumbria.sch.uk


 

 

   



 

Spring term 2024 Victoria School, Infants and Nursery 
 

Please check weekly as they can be updated and dates may 
change. 
 

   

   

Monday 22nd April Water Assembly for pupils  

Tuesday 23rd April   

Wednesday 24th April School photos for new Nursery 
pupils and pupils without a photo 

 

Thursday 25th April Kingswood meeting at 2:45pm in 
the school hall 

 

Friday 26th April   

   

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

Are you connected to Victoria School? 
 

Alongside telephone and text messages, Victoria School communicate with all our 
parents/carers through a number of channels to ensure all essential communication is 
received on a regular basis. To ensure you don’t miss out on anything that your child 
may be taking part in, or key information from the school, it is vital that you connect 
with us using as many of the following platforms as possible. 
 
Email 

It is essential that we have an up to date email address for all parents 
and for you to inform us if it changes. We use emails regularly to 
communicate with parents. 
 

TEXT messages: Messages are sometimes sent out by text message, especially if your 
child is in a group as this system allows us to group pupils easily. Text messages 
usually are sent to the scholar pack app so please ensure you have this downloaded.  
 
Victoria School website / Newsletter 
Our website provides you with key documentation, dates and information you need to 
know about the school. You can subscribe to, and download, the weekly Newsletter to 
gain a good insight into our school life, and view day-to-day activities that we take part 
in. Newsletters are publish for both schools sites every Friday. 

www.victoriaschool.org.uk 
School App 

Victoria School has an app linked to the school website which is available 
to download on iOS or Android. The app will keep you up to date with 
school events and the latest newsletter. You will receive notifications from 
school when any new information is published to the App. 

To download, visit your App store and search for ‘School Jotter’. Once downloaded, 
open App and search for the school postcode (Junior site CA14 2RE and nursery/infant 
site CA14 3XB). You will see our logo appear, click on this and this should link to us. 
 
Class Dojo  The class teacher will use Class Dojo to set work for 
pupils and communicate to parents about events in the child’s class. 
The teacher and parents can chat directly via the messaging feature 
or on posts that have been put on the class pages. We do request 
that this communication via Dojo is relating to your child’s 

learning/activities. Any other issues must be communicated via the 

school office. Please do not use this to communicate with the Headteacher or 
admin. 
Facebook 

School uses the Facebook page to post about activities and events that 
are taking place on a daily basis. We may also use Facebook messenger to 
communicate directly with a parent should we be unable to make contact 
via telephone.  
To find us on Facebook, please search for Victoria Junior or Victoria 

Infants, you will see our logo appear, just send us a friend request! Our posts are 
restricted so they can only be viewed by our ‘friends’. 
 
ScholarPack App 

http://www.victoriaschool.org.uk/


 

We also have the ScholarPack App live, where you can send us 
instant messages and ensure your details are correct for all 
emergency contacts. This app is available to download on iOS or 
Android. Once downloaded you will be asked for a ‘link up 
code’. Please contact the school for this information and we will 
get you set up!  
 
If you are struggling to get connected to the school, please do not hesitate to contact 
the school office  
Junior site: 01900 606053  
Nursery and infant site: 01900 601489 
and we will be happy to assist you, we do not want anyone to miss out! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


